
From: James Hensley
To: Haddon, Stacey
Subject: I Support Space Base California
Date: Tuesday, December 19, 2023 8:01:12 AM

Dear City of Lompoc:

I support the building of Space Base California and all of the economic and educational benefits it will bring to the
Lompoc Valley.

Sincerely,

James “Jim” Hensley
City of Lompoc Citizen since 1998

Sent from my iPhone
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